RECLAM THE BAY PRESENTATION - May 15, 2024

An extremely informative presentation was given by Cheryl MCCurry from

Reclam the Bay. She was accompanied by three other volunteers with the
organization. They were: John Meiman, Paul Jeffries, and Deb

Licoto-Meiman. This presentation included hands-on materials. video , and much
enlightening verbal information. The presentation focused on the shell fish in the
Bay, their mating habits, and their predators and the purpose of RECLAM the
BAY. Some history of the life of shellfish in the Bay was also included.

The presentation was well attended by 35 citizens (including several Town
Council Members) plus 6 Committee members. There was active questioning and
interest expressed by members of the audience. Audience members were invited
to visit Cheryl and her group at the RECLAM site on 24th Ave. and the Bay on
Mondays at Noon, and Thursdays at Sunset when they clean and maintain the
tanks and upwellers. All were encouraged to consider becoming volunteers with
ReClam the Bay as well.,



